Our Lady Queen of Peace Catholic School
Parent Letter
September 7, 2022

UPCOMING EVENTS

September 7: Papa John’s Day
September 7: PSA Meeting

September 8: Golf Match at Rolling Hills
September 12: Golf Match at Lockhaven
September 16: Mid-Terms

PAPA JOHN’S NIGHT

Tonight, September 7, is OLQP Night at Papa Johns. The school will receive up to 25%
of your purchase price. Our school code is SSNN03 and may be redeemed at Papa
John'’s in Wood River at 668 Wesley Dr. See the attached flier for more details.

PSA MEETING
Our first PSA meeting of the year is tonight at 6:00 pm. Hope to see you there.

MUM SALE

PSA is sponsoring a mum sale. Green Earth Nursery is supplying 300 mums for us to
sell. The price is 1/$12 or 3/$30. Orders are due by September 15 and the mums will
be delivered the week of September 19.

CATAPULT LEARNING

This school year we will be offering a tutoring program through Catapult Learning. This
program is for any K-8 student that may need additional support in the area of Math
and/or ELA. The tutoring will take place in a small group setting three times a week. If
you are interested, please contact the office or your child’s teacher.

GOLF

Our golf team had their first match last night at Westlake Country Club in Jerseyville.
Our team represented Our Lady Queen of Peace very well. Their next match is
Thursday at Rolling Hills in Godfrey. Best of luck to our team!

CHEER MINI CAMP

Civic Memorial High School is hosting a cheer mini camp for grades K-5 on September
10 from 9 am to 12pm. The camp is open to students in kindergarten through fifth
grade and the cost is $50.00 per child. Order form has been provided for anyone
interested.



HOT LUNCHES
If you have not placed an order yet for the week of September 12, please call the office
by 9:00 am. Lunch cost $3.25 this year.



